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CAMPBELL COUNTY CHRISTIAN LEARNING CENTER

Happy New Year! We are excited to share with you all that is going on at the Christian
Learning Center and how you can continue to partner with us through your prayers,
financial contributions, and community involvement. God is using many people like you to
impact the lives of students in Campbell County! This semester, we are offering a new
course which is focused in the New Testament books of Acts, Romans, and Ephesians.
On a daily basis, our students are diving deep into the history of the Early Church and the
teachings of Paul. Thank you for being part of making this possible for Campbell County

High School students!

Introducing: CLC Executive
Director, Ashley Claiborne

Ashley grew up in Campbell County and her
educational background includes Campbell
County High School, East Tennessee State
University (B.S. Political Science-major &
Psychology-minor), Lincoln Memorial University-
Duncan School of Law (J.D.) Ashley married her
husband Mark, a fellow Campbell Countian, in
2015. In the spring of 2018, Ashley was
welcomed as a new member the CLC board.
After deciding to close her law practice in the
fall of 2019, Ashley was hired by the CLC and
began serving in her official capacity as
Executive Director on January 1, 2020. She is
thrilled with her new position and looks forward
to being a part of the future of the CLC with
much prayer and the support of our board and
community.

We are excited to announce the
CLC’s first Executive Director,
Ashley Claiborne!

Christmas Party

In December 2019,

the CLC hosted a
Christmas party for our
students, board
members, family, and
friends! Everyone in
attendance enjoyed a
brunch buffet, group
games, and fellowship.
This annual Christmas
tradition is a great way
for the students and
leadership of the CLC
to get to know each
other and celebrate the
end of the fall semester!
A few of last semester's
students have joined us
again for our new
course this spring!


https://www.campbellcountyclc.org/

THE GALA AGAPE

S _ofe o
*Se Y On Friday, February 7th at The Stables, CLC sponsors
THE GALA and community members gathered for an elegant evening
7\4 of celebration at The Gala Agape annual event. A formal
e /(,a /be
&

dinner was followed by performances from CCHS's B1
Group, and a keynote address was given by Tim Rogers,
executive director of Elgin Children's Foundation.

HOW YOU CAN GET INVOLVED

e Become a monthly donor or give a one-time donation at
www.CampbellCountyCLC.org or on our Facebook page.

¢ Volunteer to help with workdays and special events at the CLC.

e Please pray! We humbly ask you to pray continually for the Christian
Learning Center, our teachers, board members, and students.

Thank you!
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